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            Rotherham, S60 5JR

            Headteacher:-  

           Mrs. M. Crawford Bsc (Hons) QTS.
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                                                       E-Mail: school@howarth.jmat.org.uk
          Website:www.brinsworthhowarth.co.uk 
July 2016 Ofsted – ‘Pupils’ conduct is good and they have positive attitudes to learning. The welfare and personal development of pupils are good. Pupils are safe and feel well cared for at school.’

Monday 25th January 2021

Lateral Flow Testing in schools

Dear Parents and Carers,
Lateral Flow Tests have now been made available for regular staff testing in primary schools, and, subject to stock being delivered on time; this should start from this week. The DfE do not have plans at this time for the regular testing of primary school children. 
We warmly welcome the introduction of rapid testing for our staff as we strive to make our school as safe as possible for everyone. These tests will take place twice weekly to reduce the likelihood of asymptomatic staff attending school. If a member of staff exhibits any Covid symptoms they will not attend school and start self-isolation and be tested as previously. 

If a staff member tests positive following testing using a Lateral Flow Test, they then need to have this confirmed by taking a PCR test (the usual drive through tests which take a few days for results to be released). Because the safety of our school community is extremely important to us and because we know that, within a class bubble, social distancing between staff and pupils is not easy to achieve in primary schools, we would temporarily close your child’s class bubble if a staff member were to test positive following a lateral flow test until the results were confirmed by a PCR test. If a PCR test comes back as negative, we would reopen the bubble immediately, but, if the result is positive, we would be initiating the usual bubble closure for 10 days. 
This is good news for school, and I am sure you will share our relief that staff will now be tested regularly.  Our thanks again for your continued support of school. 
Best regards,

Mrs Cook/Mrs Crawford
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